
                     

 
 
 

 

INVITATION  
 

Doctors of the World is honored to invite you to the conference  

 

“Access to health care for vulnerable people in Europe” 
 

Tuesday 10th of April 2012, from 2.30 to 5.30 pm.   
University Foundation of Brussels,11, rue d'Egmont - 1000 Bruxelles 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
14h30: MdM president: situation in Europe, conclusion of a report on the “European Situation” 
15h10: Testimony of patients from our daily consultation 
15h30: Question to MEPs names still to be confirmed 
16h30: Discussion with participants and other stakeholders 
17h00: Conclusion 
Translation will be provided 
 
 

*** 
 
Doctors of the World is a medical humanitarian organization. We are working in 64 countries. A big 
part of our medical intervention is inside Europe, touching the most precarious population. In light of 
World Health Day on the 7th of April, Doctors of the World will present its findings concerning the 
people we meet in our daily medical programmes in 11 countries in Europe, and recommend 
improvements for greater access to health care. 
 
Members of the European Parliament (from Belgium, France, Hungary, United Kingdom...), 
chairpersons of Doctors of the World organisations in Europe (from Belgium, France, Greece, and 
Spain) and other stakeholders (concerned persons, European platforms...) will take part in this 
debate.  

*** 
 
 
Please confirm before the 2nd of April if you will be there, by email:  
marie-camille.mestre@medecinsdumonde.net  or by phone: + 33 (0)1 44 92 13 69 
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